Members of the Oak Hills Flying Club;

During the annual meeting of the OHFC membership on 8 August 2020, you nominated and elected new officers to serve as the executive for your organization. It is my privilege and pleasure to introduce and welcome your executive for this year.

Duane Capstick (President)
James Erskine (Treasurer)
Dave Muldoon (VP, Canteen, Equipment)
Mike Fielding (Secretary)
Ted Marecak (Hangars)
Bryce Taylor (Runways, Airfield)
Jason McInroy (Projects)
Wray Thompson (Webmaster)

I would like to take this opportunity to thank the returning members of the executive and welcome our new members, and look forward to working with them in the coming year to help ensure that the club continues to provide all that it does for us. I would also like to thank your outgoing President Rob Burns for his dedicated service over many years during which many major improvements to our Club were seen to fruition.

There remains much to be done and I am confident that together we can successfully achieve the goals we set safely while enjoying the camaraderie and fellowship that aviation provides. To this end I encourage you to stay involved, engage your Executive on matters which concern you and volunteer when you can to assist in the betterment of your organization.

I look forward to working with you all over this coming year and hope that together we can continue to enjoy success during these challenging times.

J.D. Capstick